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CHANGE IN RULES FOR BUILDING RENOVATIONS, 
RELATED TO LEAD PAINT MANAGEMENT

 Press Release

The Mintz Levin Law Firm recently issued an Environmental Alert, related to a change in 
federal lead paint rules for building renovations. Key information is that EPA will no longer 
require dust wipe tests, under the Renovation Repair and Painting Rule, in connection with 
work that disturbs lead based paint in pre-1978 housing, and facilities servicing children under 
six. 
 
For more information on the details of the revision in the RRP rule, please click here. If you 
needfurther information, Jennifer Sulla of Mintz Levin can be reached at (617) 348-3092 or by 
email at JSulla@mintz.com.
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